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30/06/2024  15:49:382024/1558/P COMMNT G Stevens I hope the planning authority will refuse the application for a rear inset balcony at No 13 jeffreys Place. This will 

obviously be intended as as space for entertaining and is likely to generate a lot of noise at high level to the 

enclosed space between the terraces of Jeffreys Place and Jeffreys Street. I imagine the Jeffreys St 

properties backing on to 13 Jeffreys Place will also experience overlooking of their gardens and rear windows. 

Given that a front inset balcony was refused (which would create liitle additional noise above that already 

generated by the high level balcony at 7 Jeffreys Place and the traffic from street businesses) the grounds for 

refusing a rear inset balcony appear even stronger.
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